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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.0 

5pm 
 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Principal’s Report 
 

 

A quiet week across the school this week. The last of 
the Check-In-Assessments for Literacy and Numeracy 
were completed and staff began the annual report writ-
ing process. Following guidance from the Department, 
Reports for Semester 2 2021 will be the same as they 
were for Semester 2 2020. 

Initial guidance for school operations post November 
8th has been received, however we are awaiting full 
release of what can and cannot occur in schools. Infor-
mation for schools will be released next week, so until 
we receive this, we are unable to confirm what activities 
such as Shining Day, Year 6 graduation and end of year 
presentation will look like. As soon as we know what 
format these can take, parents and students will be in-
formed. 

Post November 8th all school staff must be fully vac-
cinated, and full vaccination status is required for visi-
tors to school site. This is not a school level decision;   
all schools must follow the processes put in place by 
Departments of Health and Education. 

Enjoy the mid-term break and we will see students back 
on Tuesday. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
 
 
 

“We are a school community of  
responsible, respectful learners” 

 

 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged from 
bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public School 
site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

PBL  

Focus of the Week 

 
 
 
 

‘Wear a hat outdoors’ 
 
 

‘Responsible Respectful Learners’ 

 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 

• via Facebook -  Cobar Public School 

• CPS website https: 
 //cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

• Printed copies can be collected  
 from the CPS Administration Office 
 if you prefer this format. 

 
 
 

Mid-Term Break 
 
 
 
 

5th November, 2021 
 

to 
 

8th November, 2021 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

5.11- 
8.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

10.11  Smooth Start 
         Time: 9.15am  -  1pm 

30.11  School Student Photos 

25.11  Year 6 Transition 8.40am-2.45pm 

16.12  Last day of school 

 

For Sale  
 
 

 Library bags $5.50 
 Merit Books  $5.00 

Available from  
CPS Administration Office 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance,  
please go to the link below. 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-

engagement/school-attendance 

Uniform Shop 
 
 

To purchase uniforms, please send the correct money and completed order form in with 
your student to the Admin Office.   
 
The order will be filled and sent home with your child. 
 
Please note: Due to current Covid restrictions, parents are not permitted on school 
site, therefore cash or cheque payment for uniform orders is required please. 



Who Got 

Spotted 

this week? 

Congratulations 

Willow Lennon 

Ernie has again been keeping a keen eye 
on the crossing at the front of the 

school. Ernie noticed that Willow Lennon 
approached the crossing, waited for Mr 

Chandler to get to the middle, waited for 
Mr Chandler to wave her across and then 
walked carefully across (while also looking 
both ways herself). As she crossed, she 
then said 'thank you, have a great day'. 
Ernie wants everyone to follow this same 
way of crossing as it keeps you safe! Wil-
low was both Responsible and Respectful 

on the crossing. Well done Willow!   

Savanah Reid 

Savanah was spotted by     
Ernie this week for always 

being respectful and doing as 
she is asked. She  always 

shares equipment in the mud 
kitchen while she is busy 

making mud cakes.        
Great work Savanah! 

Abbey Farrell 

Ernie has spotted Abbey in the 
library doing lots of jobs for 
Mrs Whitey. He is impressed 
that Abbey has been doing 

these jobs without being asked 
and just quietly goes about it. 
During lessons Abbey is always 
participating to the best of her 
ability and when finished often 

helps others. Keep up the 
great work Abbey!  

Responsible 

Respectful 

Learner 

Who Got 

Spotted 

this week? 

Jaina Chandler 
Ernie was very pleased to 
see Jaina using a polite 

voice when speaking to her 
peers and teachers. Jaina 
is always willing to assist 
teachers with jobs around 

the school. 
Great job Jaina. 

Respectful 



 



Cobar Public School Uniform 
Students at our school are expected to wear a school uniform which meets the items listed. 

Summer uniform 
Boys: 
• Bottle green polo shirt 
• Grey shorts 
• Grey socks 
• Black shoes 
• Bottle green wide brim hat with school 

logo 

Summer uniform 
Girls: 
• Green check dress/tartan dress 
• Black/tartan skort 
• Bottle green polo shirt 
• White socks 
• Black shoes 
• Bottle green wide brim hat with school 

logo 

Winter uniform 
Boys: 
• Bottle green polo shirt 
• Grey trousers 
• Bottle green zip up jumper 
• Grey socks 
• Black shoes 
• Bottle green wide brim hat with school logo 

Winter uniform 
Girls: 
• Green check dress/tartan dress 
• Black pants 
• Bottle green polo shirt 
• Bottle green zip up jumper 
• White socks 
• Black shoes 
• Bottle green wide brim hat with school 

logo 

Sports uniform 
 
Girls and Boys: 

• Bottle green or house polo shirt 
• Black shorts or black tracksuit pants 
• Bottle green zip up jumper 
• Sport shoes and socks 
• Bottle green wide brim hat with school logo 

Cobar Public School Uniform Shop 
Due to Covid restrictions, appointments are necessary. Please contact Donna on 68362039.  

You can fill out the uniform order available from Facebook or the school website.          
Return to the front office with payment. We accept cash or cheque. 

The order will be filled and sent home with your child when completed. 

   When students wear a school uniform, they feel included in our school community.  










